Veliz, Kim

From:

Tom Dalquist <tdalquist@isr-def.com>

Sent:

Monday, November 26, 2018 9:00 AM

To:

City Recorder

Attachments:

[Untitled].pdf

To whom it may concern, please see attached documents.

Thank you, Tom Dalquist

Tom Dalquist

Director of Operations/Accountable Manager



Integrated Surveillance and Defense, Inc. 25999 SW Canyon Creek Road Suite F Wilsonville, OR 97070

C: 971-330-9825 www.isr-def.com

ITAR Notice: This email may contain technical data which may be controlled by the US International Traffic in Arms Regulation (ITAR) 22 CFR part 120-130. This information may not be shared with any Foreign National whether in the US or abroad.



Wilsonville City Recorder 29799 SW Town Center Loop East, Wilsonville, OR 97070

cityrecorder@ci.wilsonville.or.us

November 26, 2018

Dear City of Wilsonville,

Thank you for taking the time to look into the planned 1000 foot runway lengthening improvement at the Aurora Airport.

Please register my/our strong support for this runway lengthening and for the substantial increase in safety it will provide to the aircraft operating off the Aurora Airport and to the surrounding areas.

Thank you.

Tom Dalquist/Director of Operations



Wilsonville City Recorder 29799 SW Town Center Loop East, Wilsonville, OR 97070

cityrecorder@ci.wilsonville.or.us

November 26, 2018

Dear City of Wilsonville,

Thank you for taking the time to look into the planned 1000 foot runway lengthening improvement at the Aurora Airport.

Please register my/our strong support for this runway lengthening and for the substantial increase in safety it will provide to the aircraft operating off the Aurora Airport and to the surrounding areas.

Thank you.

Steve Pierce/VP of Operations